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"My introduction to the Susy Program was when I first came to "Tala" dance 
center in Zagreb. This was in November of 2015. and throughout this period I 
had personal luck of assisting international art and dance projects as well as 
assisting local production in the field of contemporary dance. For someone 
interested in cultural education and always more practical knowledge this was 
surely very beneficial situation for me. During this time I was closely related to 
some very interesting and quality projects and, what is even more important, I 
met lots of skilled, educated and open minded people which is big attainment for 
me. After experience like that I will surely use my potentials and widen more 
things I learned from this EU program in the future. This was rare and great 
opportunity and I am glad I could have it for my own professional 
development." 
 
 
 
 


